
EBOLA TRAVEL CONSIDERATIONS AND PROTOCOLS 

As we approach the holiday season during which many may plan to travel, both nationally and 

internationally, we ask that you closely monitor travel advisories, especially if you or your 

family members are considering travel to Ebola-affected countries. Those travel advisories can 

be found at travel.state.gov, wwwnc.cdc.gov/travel/notices, and http://dph.georgia.gov/ebola. 

While there is no direct exclusion against traveling to those areas, safety is our highest priority, 

and students, faculty and staff are expected to contact Dr. Cynthia Evers, Vice President for 

Student Affairs at 404-756-4585 (or cevers@atlm.edu) prior to traveling to, or returning from an 

affected area. Dr. Evers can advise on the most recent travel policies and procedures mandated 

by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, the Georgia Department of Public Health, 

and the Georgia Ebola Response Team. 

Please know that protocols are re-evaluated on a daily basis as more information comes to light. 

We are being vigilant in our preparedness and in mandating and ensuring that the appropriate 

information reaches our campus community.  For additional information, visit 

http://www.atlm.edu/campus-life/healthcenter.aspx 
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